
NEW YORK CITY MUNICIPAL WATER FINANCE AUTHORITY AND NEW YORK CITY 

WATER BOARD 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR RATE CONSULTANT SERVICES 

DUE: MAY 13, 2016 AT 3:00 PM EASTERN TIME 

 

The New York City Municipal Water Finance Authority (the “Authority”) and the New York City Water 

Board (the “Board”) are soliciting proposals from firms to serve as rate consultant. The selected rate 

consultant(s) shall review and analyze the rates, fees, and charges levied by the Board for the use of, or 

for services provided by, the New York City Water and Sewer System. The rate consultant(s) shall 

provide the Authority and the Board with recommendations for revisions to the rates, fees, and charges 

necessary or advisable to meet the requirements of the Board’s rate covenant and provide the Authority 

with certain financial estimates and projections. 

 

To obtain the Request for Proposals, please email contracts@omb.nyc.gov with the subject “2016 RFP 

for Rate Consultant”. 


